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MINUTES
SECOND QUARTER BOARD MEETING
June 3, 1995

Present Absent Also Present
Rob Weber Bessie Daniel Heloise Shilstat Jerri Bull
Jim Johngon Paul Miller Bertha Chrietzberg Kathleen Doola
Judy Cleary Harold Draper J. R. Tate Anne Lindholm
Evelyn Tretter Jim Poteet Marvin Shanks Betty Porter
Bob Barnett Ninez Giles Mike Harvey Martye Burkett
Debbie Gilbert Ray Burkett
Also Present: Arleen Barnett Wanda Cumberland
Pamela Miller Susan Weber
Johnny Carson John Martin

Jenice Johnson

A motion was passed to print proposed new brochures in black on
green.,

A motion was passed to ask chapter chairmen to bring to the next
board meeting lists of local political and other leaders , such as
park managers, to receive newsletters, Bob Barnett to furnish list
of state officials.

Chapter Reports: Paul Miller reported that plans for a proposed new
chapter at Crossville are under way. A few Key people are working

on this and need encouragement. Harold Draper reported the interim
East Tenn. - Chapter going well. Hikes are attended by 25 or 30
people. An organization meeting is planned for June 26. Debbie

Gilbert reported the Memphis Chapter has donated $50 to the Wolf
River Conservancy. The chapter members still work at Holly Springs
National Forest in Mississippi. Jim Poteet said the Nashville Chapter
is installing a hot line, number to be published later. Paul Miller,
Upper Cumberland Chapter, reported that 50 people attended the last
chapter meeting. The Cookeville Herald-Citizen ran a story recently
on TTA that resulted in eight or ten new members and numerous

phone calls.

Paul Miller, who heads the campaign to save Scott's Gulf for public
land, reviewed details and plans.

A motion was passed to support the efforts of Paul Miller and his

associates to save Scott's Gulf for public land.

A motion was passed to donate $2000 toward saving Scott's Gulf for

public land, contingent on matching funds from individual TTA members,
to be raised through pleas in the newsletter. If the Gulf is not
saved, the chapter will be refunded $1900.

Evelyn Tretter, recording secretary

Objective: To promote, construct, and maintain a state-wide system of hiking trails, and to work for
the conservation of natural resources inherent to this objective.

Sponsar far the Cumberiand Trail



